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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
In the new year your Child will begin to chose the subjects that they will study next session 
as part of their S5/6 option choices.  Your Child will be supported throughout this process 
to ensure the subjects that they choose are suited to their aptitudes, interests and 
intended pathways.  
 
To introduce this process we are running an options launch event for Parents/Carers of 
S4/5 pupils on Thursday 16th January 6:30pm.   This event will be an opportunity for you 
and your child to find out about the senior options process and curricular pathways.  
 
During the event you will have the opportunity to speak to subject teachers and find out 
more about the range of subjects which will be available for S5/6 pupils next session.  
 
Careers advisors from Skills Development Scotland will also be available to answer any 
questions you may have regarding career pathways.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the school for this event.  
 
 
 
 
 
Gordon Menzies  
Head Teacher  
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